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Date: 2/29/2024

From: Parts Operations, Campaign Group

Subject: Part Availability for 23-086, Safety Recall: 2020–22 CR-V Hybrid 12-Volt Positive Battery Cable

On January 9th, 2024 American Honda announced that parts are currently available for Service Bulletin 23-086, 2020–22 CR-V Hybrid 12-Volt Positive Battery Cable
Recall via the normal ordering process.

Due to limited parts availability, effective today, part number 32410-TPG-A00 will now only be allocated based on availability.

American Honda has been continuously working with our supplier to increase capacity and improve part availability for customer repairs. However, based on current
conditions, we expect limited part availability for some time. You will be notified once parts are available for open ordering.

 

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we all work diligently to take care of our customers.

 

Thank you, 

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

Parts Operations
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